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News for You: Sewer Work Coming Your Way; 2019 Consumer 
Confidence Report; What to Expect During Construction

Montara Water and Sanitary District (MWSD) works every day to deliver water, garbage 
and sewer services for the residents of Montara and Moss Beach. Over 6,000 residents 
rely on our services for their homes and businesses. 

Sewer Upgrades 
Coming Your Way
This year MWSD will 
spend $1,985,272 
to continue the 
critical maintenance 
and upgrading of 
our aging local 
sewer system. 

Planned in 
accordance with 
the District’s 
7-year Capital 
Improvement Plan, our 2020-21 work will focus on 
sewer mains needing the most immediate attention. 
We also always include funds in our yearly budget 
for emergency work and ‘spot’ repairs (unplanned, 
yet necessary repairs that occur in aging pipeline 
systems). 

Our work includes construction and rehabilitation 
of sanitary sewer mains primarily by pipe bursting. 
Pipe bursting is a less invasive and faster method 
of pipeline rehabilitation – requiring just two 
access excavations rather than digging out the 
entire pipeline. Once the access pits are complete, 
equipment threads a new pipe through the existing 
pipeline. The old pipe is ‘burst’ in place by this new 
pipeline during installation. 

Homes and businesses along Virginia Ave. from 
Etheldore St. to Cabrillo Highway; on Wave Ave. 
between Terrace Ave. and Lancaster Blvd., and on 
Harte St. between Birch and Cedar Sts., will see sewer 
main – and sewer lateral (the private pipe connection 
to your building – the property owner’s responsibility) 
– replacements. Our contractor will contact you if they 
need access to the sewer lateral on your property.

We will also plan to complete phase 1A of our large 
sewer crossing of the Cabrillo Highway and complete 
preparations for a second crossing phase.

As our community continues its recovery from COVID-19, MWSD is committed to providing safe public access 
via ZOOM teleconference for our regularly scheduled public meetings for the foreseeable future. 

What to Expect During Construction: 
At least 1 week ahead of construction:
•	 Posted signage at either end of work area.
•	 Advance notification and coordination for 

any driveway blockages.
During construction:
•	 Expected work hours: Weekdays 8AM to 5PM.  

No work on Saturday, Sundays or Holidays.
•	 No storm water pollution: No materials, erosion 

or sedimentation to storm drain inlets, street  
gutters, watercourses, creeks or ocean.

At end of work day:
•	 Cleaned and swept roadways and on-site  

paved areas.
•	 All streets and driveways plated and accessible.

2019 Consumer Confidence Report
Your 2019 Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) is 
now available online at http://mwsd.montara.org/
documents/links/water-quality. 

If you would like a paper copy of the 2019 CCR mailed 
to you or would like to speak with someone about the 
report, please call (650) 728-3545. 

This report contains important information about your 
drinking water. Please contact Montara Water and 
Sanitary District at 8888 Cabrillo Hwy., Montara,  
CA 94037 or (650) 728-3545. 

Este informe contiene información muy importante 
sobre su agua para beber.  Favor de comunicarse 
Montara Water and Sanitary District at 8888 Cabrillo 
Hwy., Montara, CA 94037 or (650) 728-3545 para asistirlo 
en español.”


